



Committee Meeting Minutes Held at SWF Village Hall Tuesday 18th March

[illegible]

6. Social Media and Website Richard Bull Dominican had stepped down from this post due to domestic and work pressures It was agreed that Chloe Reid (Paul's Daughter) would take over our social media postings. We would pay for boosts for specific reasons eg concerts, recruitment drives. The web page would be kept up to date by John TW and the email system would be administered by Brian. Brian and John would arrange a meeting with the 'builders to understand the links.	JTW BG/JTW
7. Concerts Lach presented a spreadsheet which he will keep updated to show concerts agreed, concerts under discussion and potential concerts along with agreed pricing and concerts profits. Purleigh were unable to commit to this year so will look at doing something next year. It was agreed that we would do an informal free session at the village hall on Friday May 2nd. Richard will get the bar agreed and enquire about the availability of the bandstand on the 17th or 24th May Concerts booked for this year 20th June - St John Baptist Danbury 27th June - Hurdlemakers Arms 19th July - St Thomas Navestock 7th September - High Chelmer for Lennox 20th September - Burnham URC 3rd October - SWF Beer Festival 6th Dec - St Andrews Wickford - afternoon concert. Highly probable 18th October - Mirren Theatre Basildon 22nd Nov - SWF lights switch on 30th Nov - Helen Rollinson Cancer Charity @ Chelmsford Racecourse - Lach will liaise with NCVs re costs (all day)	RS/LM

8. Music John was pleased that we now had another 3 songs we could add to the repertoire and felt only Human was something we could have ready to fairly quickly. He also intended to add Anthem to the list. He was ready to work on another new song details to follow. Following the sing out at High Chelmer it was agreed that it would probably be better if we could do more sets but shorter in time. It was also noted that we were without leaflets on Saturday and that this should be prevented with Paul's new roll. We also needed to follow up any contacts that Chloe made at the time.	
9. FINANCIAL The updated summary is attached. The treasurer has reconsidered his recommendation for subscriptions for next year and would ask the AGM to approve a £3 per month increase. This is due to a currently decreasing membership which would leave us struggling financially at the end of the year if not addressed. The committee agreed to the proposal Richard will present this at the AGM on Monday.	RS
10. Review policy documents The choir constitution, the privacy policy and the safeguarding policy were all reviewed and it was agreed that no changes were needed.	
11. Social A Bar billiards evening was being arranged for May and a pitch and putt session for July It was also suggested that we have a choir barbecue again this year with possible venues at Jason's or Chris Gee's and a suggested date was 2nd August.	
AOB - none	
Date of next meeting To be confirmed following election of new committee but probably 15th April	IL to agree with new sec.

